GOVERNMENT OF ARUNACHAL PRADESH
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL: INDIRA GANDHI GOVT. COLLEGE
g E Z U

No. IGGC/CIR/2022-23 /Z[D Dated Tezu, the 8t May’ 2024

NOTICE

This is to inform all the candidates appearing for the upcoming
End-Semester Examination May/June- 2024, that possession of a valid
Admit Card is mandatory for entry into the examination hall. No candidate

will be allowed to sit for the examination without a valid admit card.

Please ensure that you download your admit card from the
official website (Admission Portal) and take a printout well in advance.
Additionally, also verify all the details mentioned in the admit card for
accuracy. In case of any discrepancy, kindly contact the examination cell of

the college.

Remember, the admit card serves as your entry pass to the
examination hall, and without it you will not be permitted to appear

examination under any circumstances.

We wish you all the best of luck for your upcoming

examination.
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